
  

Brooklyn Agricultural Commission 
Tuesday April 23, 2024 

7:00 PM 
Town Hall Conference Room 

There will be no Zoom log-in available for this meeting. 
 

MINUTES 

 
I. Call to Order – Lou Brodeur, Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 

 
II. Roll Call (5 Regular and 3 Alternates) – Lou Brodeur, Chair; Stan Karro, Anne Ennis. 

Charles Langevin, Vice Chair; Sandra Brodeur, Lachelle Rosinski; and Katelyn Panos 
were absent with notice. 

 
Also Present: J.S. Perreault, Recording Secretary. 

 
III. Seat Alternate if necessary. – No Alternate seated. 

 
IV. Review minutes from January 23, 2024 Meeting 

 
Motion was made by S. Karro to approve the Meeting Minutes of January 23, 2024, as 

presented.  

Second by A. Ennis. No discussion. 

Motion carried unanimously by voice vote (3-0-0). 

 
V. Public Participation – None. 

 
VI. Old Business: 

 

A. Continue discussion on having Cory filming in the spring of the following: 

a. Farmers market at Job Lot 

b. Little Dipper Farm  

Mr. Brodeur stated that someone from Little Dipper had expressed interest 

in attending a meeting, but Sandy never heard back. There was discussion. 

c. Daigle Farm  

d. Preserved Land  

 

Ms. Ennis will contact Cory to see if he would be able to come to the May 28th 

meeting. 

 

B. Any other old business? 
 

VII. New Business: 
 

A. Diagle Farm and Crossman Farm to discuss their operations as to what they grow 
and sell and other items available to the public. Discuss how the Agricultural 
Commission can assist or promote them in the future. 
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There were no representatives present from either of the two Farms.  
 
L. Brodeur commented about the Open House at the Daigle Farm that he and 

Sandy Brodeur had attended the previous weekend, where they bought fresh 

vegetables. They also sell meat and eggs. He does not think that they will 

participate in the Farmers Market, but the hope is that they will attend an Ag 

Commission meeting to discuss what they do and what their plans are. 

 
 

B. Any other new business to come before this meeting? 
- Mr. Brodeur informed the Commission Members that the TV has been cut out of 

the budget. 
- There was discussion regarding cheese for the Memorial Day Parade. Since 

there was so much leftover last year, Ms. Ennis will look into getting a smaller 
wheel of ten pounds. 

- Ms. Ennis commented that L. Rosinski had an idea to do a winter Farmers 
Market like Plainfield does. 

 
Ms. Ennis left the meeting at 7:11 p.m. 

 
VIII. Action Items for Next Meeting on May 28, 2024 

- There was discussion regarding cheese for the Memorial Day Parade. Since 
there was so much leftover last year, Ms. Ennis will look into getting a smaller 
wheel of ten pounds. 

- Ms. Ennis will contact Cory to see if he would be able to come to the May 28th 

meeting. 

 
IX. Public Participation – None. 

 
X. Adjourn  

 
L. Brodeur adjourned the meeting at 7:12 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
J.S. Perreault 
Recording Secretary 
 

 
 
 
 
 


